We are Champions for Christ! -&’

May 15, 2025

Dear Charger Family,

Tomorrow is a big day for our Most Blessed Sacrament community! Bishop Daniel Thomas will be here to
celebrate our May Crowning Mass with us. Grades 2 and 8 have a special part of the liturgy tomorrow.
They will be dressed up and will carry flowers up to honor Mary in the opening procession. All are
welcome to celebrate with us.

Final After Care bills were sent home with students on Tuesday. These bills must be paid in full by
Thursday, May 22 in order for students to receive their grade cards next Friday. If bills are not paid by
June 6, 2025 it could change your enrollment status. Please contact Jeremy Demagall with questions at
jdemagall@mbsptoledo.org. Payments can be made online with a credit card or you can bring payment to
the main office. If you did not receive an after care final bill and think you should have one, call the office
for your total due. After Care’s last day is on Thursday, May 22. No After Care on Friday, May 23.

IMPORTANT DATES:
Saturday, May 17- Father/Daughter Dance- Reservations due by Thursday, May 15!
Wednesday, May 21- 8th Grade Graduation- 7:00 p.m. in the church
Thursday, May 22- Kindergarten Graduation- 9:00 a.m. in the gymnasium
Friday, May 23- Last Day- Mass at 830- Honors Assembly following Mass- students are
dismissed following the Honors Assembly at approximately 10:15. There is NO Aftercare!

The MBSP Summerfest needs your help with donations for the kids tent. See the attached flier for
information about donating money or gently used stuffed animals. Donations can be dropped off in the
main office or the Parish office.

The annual Treasure Sale for Most Blessed Sacrament is beginning to accept donations. Please see the
attached flier with donation dates and times. The Treasure Sale is held on June 19, 20, and 21 in the school

gym.

Just a reminder that next Friday is our LAST day. Students are dismissed after the Honors Assembly at
approximately 10:15. Students will be dismissed from the church. There is NO After Care.

Have a wonderful weekend!

i ~ A
In Christ, allsl
Mrs. Melissa Empie —
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Return to the Lord, your God. He is merciful, compassionate,
and always ready to forgive.” Joel 2:13
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